
Consumers should immediately stop using Starbrights Dragon and 
return it to your local Build-A-Bear Workshop® store where you will be 
able to exchange Starbrights Dragon for a coupon for any available 

furry friend of your choice from Build-A-Bear Workshop.   
 

Call Build-A-Bear Workshop (toll free) at 1-866-236-5683
Between 8 a.m. – 8 p.m. (CT) Monday – Friday

Between 9 a.m. – 6 p.m. (CT) Saturday
Between 10 a.m. – 7 p.m. (CT) Sunday

or visit buildabear.com/recalls for more information.

VOLUNTARY 

SAFETY RECALL
Starbrights Dragon

(Model Number: 022091/122091)

The fibrous stu�ng material may become accessible due to the weakness
of the satin seam on the middle section of the Starbrights Dragon which 

could present a potential choking hazard.

(not actual size)

Product was sold April 2015 – August 2015

In cooperation with the U.S. Consumer Product Safety CommissionPost until February 22, 2016


